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①Workshop in Sitapaila, Kathmandu ②Workshop in Itahari ③④Workshop in Dharan, Sunsari 

 

The Family Federation for World Peace and Unification of Nepal organized the "National Pure Water and 

Leadership Workshop" in December 2024 as part of its youth and student witnessing campaign. 

 

Under the theme "Pure Water for Building a Peaceful Nation," the workshop was held in three locations: 

Sitapaila, Kathmandu (December 20- 22), Dharan, Sunsari (December 20-24), and Itahari (December 26-

28), with the participation of 102 young people and teenagers. 

 

The program promoted the importance of purity and character development based on strong morality, 

while also teaching Divine Principle and True Parents' life course. Participants shared testimonies about 

their transformative experiences and the positive impact of the workshop on their lives. 

 

This workshop, organized as part of a youth campaign throughout Nepal, aims to strengthen young 

people's morality and spiritual development, empowering them as leaders who will contribute to building 

a peaceful and prosperous nation. 

 

In Kathmandu, the three-day workshop brought together 38 young people between the ages of 17 and 25, 

who actively participated in sessions on ethical leadership, teamwork, and problem-solving strategies. 

Motivational speeches and interactive discussions about social challenges and viable solutions were also 

held. 


